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REQUEST: On November 21, 2008, the Town of Hampton was informed that Larry L.
Bingaman, the Senior Vice President in charge of operations for Aquarion
Water Company of New Hampshire (hereinafter “Aquarion-NH”) is leaving
Aquarion-NH effective January 1, 2009 to assume a top executive position with
another entity—the South Central Connecticut Regional Water Authority. See
attached announcement dated November 21, 2008.

Please set forth all the terms of Mr. Bingaman’s current compensation from
Aquarion Water Company, of which Aquarion Water Company of New
Hampshire, Inc. (Aquarion-NH) is a subsidiary along with other water utilities
in Connecticut, New York, and Massachusetts, and please indicate what
portions of Mr. Bingaman’s compensation have been allocated to Aquarion
NH.

RESPONSE: Mr. Bingaman’s compensation was $181,761 of which $68,160, or 37.5%, was
allocated to AWC NH.


